Rene Voss

From: Shibley, Penelope -FS [pshibley@fs.fed.us]

Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2013 11:59 AM

To: renepvoss@gmail.com

Subject: Rancheria

Attachments: RancheriaDN.FONSI_2013_07_05.pdf; RancheriaEA.DN.FONSI.TransmittalLtr_2013_07_

05.pdf; RancheriaeA2013 7 5 FINAL.pdf

Dear M. Voss,
Per your request, here are documents related to the Rancheria project and a link to access additional reports.

http://www.fs.usda.gov/wps/portal/fsinternet/!ut/p/c5/04 SBS8K8xLLMIMSSzPy8xBz9CP00s3gDfxMDT8MwRydLA1cj72
BTUwWMTAwgAykeaxRtBeY4AWBv4eHmMF-
YT4GMHkidBvgAI6EdleDXIvfdrAJuM3388jPTdUvyA2NMMgyUQQAyrgQmg!!/dI3/d3/L2dJQSEvUUt3QS92QnZ3LzZfSO00M
jZOMDcxT1RVODBJN002MTJQRDMwODQ!/?project=33846

Sincerely,

Penelope Shibley, District Planner/RAC Coordinator
Kern River Ranger District, Sequoia National Forest
105 Whitney Road

Kernville, CA 93238

760-376-3781x 650

760-379-7839 cell

pshibley@fs.fed.us

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any
unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the
law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error,
please notify the sender and delete the email immediately.



